
Embassy of India
Dublin

***
Dated 03 January, 2022

ADVISORY ON CONSULAR SERVICES

Please  be  informed  that  due  to  fast  spreading  of  Corona-19  infection,

Embassy of India, Dublin will provide limited consular services using virtual

means to the extent possible  with immediate effect,  until further notice  in

accordance with the measures implemented by the Government of Ireland to

contain the spread of COVID-19.

Visa applications and any application for consular services i.e. Passport, OCI,

PCC,  Birth  Certificate  applications  may  be  sent  via  post.  A  blank  self

addressed envelope with requisite stamps may be included for return post.

Passport/  OCI  related  queries  may  be  forwarded  to

passport.dublin@mea.gov.i  n  . Other queries related to miscellaneous services

may be forwarded to cons.dublin@mea.gov.in. 

All are advised not to visit the Embassy Consular Section in person, except

in  Emergency  with  prior  appointment.  If  required,  prior  appointment  for

Emergency services may be sought via following email addresses:

passport.dublin@mea.gov.in

cons.dublin@mea.gov.in.

Please keep safe and healthy.

***
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